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Dear Parents:  

The government has announced in the Press release issued at 4:45pm that 

Special Schools will suspend face-to-face classes for Primary 1 to 6 starting 

from 23rd November 2020 (Mon) until 6th December 2020 (Sun). In light of the 

latest developments, the following teaching arrangements will be implemented 

starting from next week. 

 

Junior Primary & 
Senior Primary:  

Students will attend online classes according to the 
ZOOM schedule until 4/12, as announced by the 
government. 

Junior Secondary & 
Senior Secondary:  

Classes will continue to be suspended next Monday 
(23rd) and will be replaced by online classes. Students 
will attend classes according to the ZOOM schedule 
until they receive the latest instructions for class 
resumption. 

 

Please pay attention to your child's health and maintain a good routine and 

working habits. If you have any questions, please contact the class teacher. 

 

The Curriculum Team  


